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Consider recommendations regarding the Montecito Growth Management Ordinance (MGMO) Annual
Director’s Report, as follows:

a) Receive and file the Planning & Development Director’s annual report regarding the health and safety
findings relative to continuing the Montecito Growth Management Ordinance No. 3916 (MGMO); and

b) Determine that the public health and safety continues to be jeopardized by residential construction such that
the MGMO will remain in effect.
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